
PHERN PP
The Public Health Emergency Response Network Pharmacy Program

QUESTIONS? Email us at PHERNPP@health.nyc.gov

After you register, you will receive a letter and decal to show you are part of the PHERN PP network.

The Public Health Emergency Response Network Pharmacy Program (PHERN PP) is an 
easy-to-use application that allows pharmacies in New York City to register their contact and 
service information. With this information, the City can communicate vital information with 
pharmacies during emergencies and natural disasters.

1) REGISTER ONLINE
Go to http://on.nyc.gov/phern and scroll down to “PHERN Pharmacy Program” to register your 
pharmacy. If you have multiple pharmacies under the same primary contact, please remember to 
register each pharmacy separately.

2) ENTER ANY REQUIRED INFORMATION
Required information includes: 

First and last names  
Address and ZIP code
Pharmacy registration number

 Telephone number
 Fax number
 Email address

3) ANSWER THE QUESTIONS
Please answer the following questions about your pharmacy: 
Does your pharmacy:  

Have any certified immunizers? If yes, how many?
Deliver to clients’ homes? 
Provide 24-hour pharmacy services? 
Participate in the Emergency Prescription Assistance Program (EPAP)? 
Provide any specialty services (e.g., compounding or HIV)? 
Have Saturday or Sunday hours? 
Have staff members who speak a language other than English? 

4) SUBMIT
After you submit your registration, you will receive a confirmation email. 

5) UPDATES
You will receive emails periodically to verify that your contact information is still correct.




